
May 5th, 1932.

Roy Campbell, Esq.,
Hon. Secretary,
National Council of Education, 
Montreal Committee,
52 Sun Life Building, Montreal.

Dear Mr. Campboll.

I am grateful for your kind note 

of May 3rd, ih Tfcitii you express the thanks of the 

Montreal Committee of the National Council of Educa­

tion for the uae of the Moyse Hall In connection with 

the recent lecture by Captain Noel. We regard It as 

a privilege to grant the ueo of the Hall, especially 

in view of the fact that our Chancellor was so Interested.

Yours faithfully,

Prl nclpal


